Mr David Reynolds
BHAGWANDEEN & Co
331 City Road
London EClv 1LJ
Tel: 0207 713 7377
Fax: 0207 713 7378
Date:15-Feb-2001

To Whom It May Concem:

This letter confirms the statement made by Mr Lloyd Sewell, vis-4-vis that ] was a
-party-to discussions, which took place in March-1996. involving Mr John Murray, . ..—.
then Business Development Director of West London Training and Enterprise
Council.

The meeting with Mr John Murray, was arranged by Lloyd Sewell and took place at
London College of Further Education of 4 Clapham Common Northside, London
SW4, a college providing vocational and academic educational courses 1o both UK
and International students.

The contents of the meeting with Mr John Murray cuntered around his capacity as
Business Development Director of West London TEC, in assisting our efforts in the
setting up of a Business Traming Centre using Multi-Media.

Mr Sewell reported to me on several occasion about his other discussions that took
place with Mr John Murray about the progress of assistance from West London TEC
on several occasion during the following months of 1996.

During the original discussions, Mr Murray always maintained that help was available
and that he as Business Development Director and West London TEC would be
instrumental in providing the help for this project.

At no time during our initial or subsequent discussions did Mr Murray indicate that
West London knew about or was preparing to operate a Multi-media Business
Training Centre themselves. -

In the end no help was provided and subsequently I was informed that West London
TEC had started their own Multi-Media Business Training Centre.

Yours faithfully,
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